
HARRISON 

RECREATION DEPARTMENT 
GERRY SALVO 

Superintendent 

(914) 670-3035 

ALFRED F. SULLA, JR. MUNICIPLE BUILDING 

1 HEINEMAN PLACE, HARRISON, NEW YORK 10528 

FAX: (914) 835-2011 

recreation@harrison-ny.gov 

Pool Update: 
 
Both the West Harrison and Brentwood Pools are scheduled to open on July 1 with restrictions.  (An email will go out on June 
29 to confirm the pools are opening on the 1st) 
 
The pools will be operating at 50% capacity based on the NYS and The Health Department Regulations.   We will have 2 
separate sessions at both pools and you will be required to pre register one day before.   You will only be allowed to register 
for one session per day. 
Sessions are as follows: 
 
Monday – Sunday 
Session 1 11:00 am – 2:00 pm 
Session 2      3:00 pm – 6:00 pm 
 
There will be a daily $5.00 fee per person per session.  Children under the age of 5 are free. 
Seniors who have a Senior Recreation ID Card will be free, but must register in advance 
Payment will be made at pool gate.  
 
Initially you will need to call in between the hours of 10:00 am and 3:00 pm the day before you want to make a reservation - 
please see attached document for phone numbers.   
We are currently working on setting up our online registration system.  As soon as the online registration is available you will 
be emailed information on how to access your account.  
 
NO Guests will be allowed at either facility this year.   
Only the main pools will be open - No wading pool, no slide and no chair rentals.  
Masks will be required and additional Safety Rules are located on the attached document.   Please read   
 
If you already purchased a pool pass you will be receiving a refund within the next few weeks. 
 
The Recreation Department has been working diligently to get these facilities opened while following all safety protocols.   
We will continue to update you on any program or pool information on our website, Facebook group page and through our email 
system. 

Additional Pool Information: 

 
The Harrison Recreation Department will be implementing a cap on pool fees.  

 
• Once a family (parent, guardian & children) reaches $200 with entrance fees, they will not have to pay to enter the 

pool for the remainder of the season. 
 

• Once an individual reaches $100 with entrance fees, they will not have to pay to enter the pool for the remainder of 
the season. 

 
• You will be receiving a reservation receipt via email - please keep the receipt to document pool reservations. 

 
• When you have reached your maximum, you will need to call the Leo Mintzer Center at (914) 670-3065. 

 
• Due to capacity limitations we will be monitoring reservations for NO shows.  If you do not show up for a scheduled 

session three times, you may lose pool privileges for the remainder of the season.  
 

• By making a reservation and not showing up, it forces us to decline residents who wish to come.  Please let’s all be 
considerate.  

 
• You must be an incoming 9th grader to come to the pool without a parent or guardian. 

 

Family (Parent/s, Guardian, Children 1yrs -21 OR full time college student who is residing at home)         

Individual (Incoming 9th grade – 64 yrs)  

Caregiver (is considered an individual and must live at the residence)  

 
 
Thank you for your patience 
 
 
Harrison Recreation Department   


